
To: Dunwoody Village Residents, Families and Staff 

From: Kathy Barton, Director of Operations 
  Brandon Jolly, Director of Health Services 

 
Re: CONTINUED UPDATE RE. COVID-19 

 

April 10, 2020 
General Update 

Update: updates are bolded 
Residential living –   1 case on Campus – recovering 
Skilled Nursing -     1 case on Campus – recovering 
Personal Care -      0 cases 
DV Employees -  1 case – self-isolated at home – Waiting for clearance 
 1 case – self-isolated at home 
DAH Employees-    1 case – self-isolated at home – no symptoms 
 

I heard from many that they missed my letter yesterday – When there is no memo – there 
is no change and nothing new to report.   

Newspaper delivery – Gary and Kathy will be the weekend delivery (4/11-4/12) and Curt and 
Gary will be Monday- Friday (4/13-4/17).  If you are not getting your paper – please let us know.  
We had some confusion last weekend, but think we all understand.  Thank you for your patience! 

 

Information for Care Center Residents and Families 

Rainbows are starting to come in!  It is getting very colorful!  Thank you for participating – it 
helps the staff as well as the residents!  Please keep them coming! 

 
 
 
 

PLEASE EXERCISE VIGILANCE WITH HAND WASHING! 
We understand that these circumstances are difficult and appreciate your cooperation. 

 



Information for Independent Residents Please report any symptoms of fever with sore 
throat, congestion, and cough to Health & Wellness. 
 
Erin Price put out a newsletter this week and the coloring contest has been extended to Friday 
4/17/20.   
 
Connie Stuckert and I will be on Channel 1970 Tuesday night - if there is anything in particular 
that you would like me to address, please send me an e-mail or call.   
 
We have over 80 people waiting for face masks.  I started delivering the ones that I had this 
week!  Thank you to all the sewers who are helping with this project! As soon as I get 
facemasks, I will get them delivered.  If you would still like one – please let me know. 
 
Marketplace – We have added some new items to the Marketplace in dining.  Please contact the 
dining room for orders - 610-359-4433.  Monday – Friday from 9:30-11am.  Items will be 
delivered that afternoon.  Please be patient  - some items are hard to get so we are doing our best 
to keep things in stock. 
 
English	Muffins	(plain):		3.99	
English	Muffins	(cinnamon	raisin):		4.49	
Quaker	Oatmeal:		.17	per	individual	pack	
Peanut	butter:		5.75	per	single	jar	
Folger’s	regular	coffee:		8.99	
Folger’s	decaf	coffee:		9.99	
Cheerios:		5.49	per	2-pack	
Raisin	Bran:		6.99	per	2-pack	
Honey	Nut	Cheerios:		7.29	per	2-pack	
Polaner	Jelly:		2.67	per	single	jar	
Green	Mountain	Pods:		.36	per	individual	pod	
Crest	toothpaste:		2.10	per	tube	
Cascade:		.19	per	pod	
Seventh	Generation	dish	soap:		2.93	per	bottle	
Tissues:		1.50	per	box	
	
 
 
 Updates will continue to be provided as necessary and are posted on our website: 
www.dunwoody.org  if your family is interested in following this information. 

 


